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State of Louisiana

DIVISION OF ADMINISTRATION
OFFICE OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

August 25, 2015

The Honorable V. J. St. Pierre, Jr.
President, St. Charles Parish Government ||
P. O. Box 302

Hahnville, Louisiana 70057

Dear Mr. St. Pierre:

Please see attached previously awarded FY 2014-2015 LGAP to install access hatches at the St.
John Sewer lift Station in Luling

The St. Charles Parish Government will be authorized to expend funds when the contract
has been countersigned by our office. Please review and sign, plus one witness signature. The
contract will be dated by this office once fully executed. The signed contract should be returned
promptly to:
Office of Community Development
P.O. Box 94095
Baton Rouge, La, 70804-9095

If you have any questions relative to the LGAP requirements, please do not hesitate to call my
office or the Office of Community Development at (225) 342-7412.

Congratulations, and I wish you every success in implementing your project.

Sincerely,
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Ms. Carol M. Newton, Director

Local Government Assistance Program
Community Water Enrichment Fund

Post Office Box 94095 e Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70804-9095
Claiborne Building, Suite 7-270
(225) 342-7412 o 1-800-354-9548 o Fax (225) 342-1947
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President, St. Charles Parish Government , ‘ I
P. O. Box 302 p )
Hahnville, Louisiana 70057 ARISH PRESID ENT .

Dear Mr. St. Pierre:

I'am happy to inform you that I have approved the FY 2014-2015 Louisiana Local
Government Assistance Program (LGAP) program application for the St. Charles Parish
Government in an amount up to $94,167.00. These funds will be used to install street
acess hatches at the St. John Sewer Lift Station in Luling.

The St. Charles Parish Government will be authorized to expend funds when the
contract has been countersigned by our office. Enclosed is the contract for your
review and signature only. The contract will be dated by this office once fully executed.
Please return the signed contract promptly to the Office of Community Development,
P.O. Box 94095, Baton Rouge, La, 70804-9095.

If you have any questions relative to the LGAP requirements, please do not hesitate to
call my office or the Office of Community Development at (225) 342-7412.

Congratulations, and I wish you every success in implementing your project.

Singerely,

BobBy Jindal
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Cc:  Ms. Kristy H. Nichols, Commissioner of Administration
The Honorable Gary L. Smith, Jr., State Senator

The Honorable Gregory A. Miller, State Representative
Ms. Carol M. Newton, Director
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